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Research Analysis 

 

SB 460 requires industrial hemp licensees to report certain changes to the United States 

Department of Agriculture Farm Service Agency, in addition to the Oklahoma Department of 

Agriculture, Food, and Forestry (ODAFF).  

 

The measure also allows industrial hemp processor licensees to remediate legally grown hemp so 

long as all THC is removed and it is processed as cannabidiol (CBD).  

 

Lastly, the measure clarifies that ODAFF must have licensees present at the time of inspection 

and sampling.  

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 460 makes some changes around the Oklahoma Industrial Hemp Program licenses. Officials 

at the Department of Agriculture, Food and Forestry do not believe the changes will create a 

fiscal impact for the Department. Therefore, there should be no fiscal impact for the State.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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